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The FDA has approved the extension of the shelf life of Narcan® (naloxone HCI) Nasal Spray from 24 months 

to 36 months.  This extension will be applicable only to new product which will be labeled with the new 

expiration date, which has not yet been distributed. Accordingly, product currently in the market which you 

may have in inventory is still subject to the expiration dating printed on the packaging for the product.  

To further clarify, all Narcan Nasal Spray product remains subject to the expiration dating printed on its specific 

package. 
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FDA Approval Letter: https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/drugsatfda_docs/appletter/2020/208411Orig1s004ltr.pdf 
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